December 6, 1938

directors agreed that if a Conference team would be selected that they
would make it possible for them to compete by modifying the present
limitation which they have on the number of games to be played by Cone
ference teams. That clears the decks for us in this district. I am
very hopeful that the Bastern Intercollegiate League will take a similar
attitude and I wish you would take steps at once to see if you can get

a simila itment from the Pacifiec Coast Conference. If we get all
thesé big conferences behind the idea we can unquestionably "go places”.

Very sincerely yours,
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He Go QOlsen
Chaiman, NOGOAOA.I Basketball
HGOsM Tournament Committee



